
“Hi.  This is John David Schardt.  I reside at 747 North Hampton Avenue, Unit 514, Saint Paul, 55114.  
Calling in regards to the sound level variance for Kraus Anderson Construction Company in Ramsey 
Company at 2383 University Apartments; it’s request for a variance of the sound level limitation as 
indicated by the noise ordinance Chapter 293 of Saint Paul Legislative Code.  My main issue and concern 
here is that I work for Sun Country Airlines in the maintenance department, and I work overnight shifts.  
These exact hours essentially from 7 to 5 are the hours I am attempting to sleep essentially 4 days out of 
the week.  I work 4 days on and 4 days off, 12-hour shifts.  As I mention, I work in the maintenance 
department, and it is imperative that I am not interrupted or deprived of sleep on a consistent basis.  I 
would really appreciate some further consideration or mitigation efforts directly corresponding to my 
situation, and I would be hoping that the construction company would be offering some sort of other 
alternatives that are realistic and feasible so that my job isn’t effected and other people’s lives are not 
put at risk due to any potential sleep deprivation that I may be encountering.  My phone number is area 
code 818-687-2810, and my e-mail is JohnSchardt@gmail.com.  Thank you.” 
 
From: "Schardt John" <+18186872810>  
Sent: Monday, February 8, 2021 12:35 PM 
To: CouncilHearing_English (CI-StPaul) <CouncilHearing_English@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: Voice Mail (2 minutes and 18 seconds) 
Importance: High 
 
You received a voice mail from "Schardt John". 

 

 

tel:+18186872810

